
 

TES Smart Start Updates/Changes as of 10-14-20 
● Students in 2nd and 3rd grade are going into the cafeteria to pick up their lunches. The 

students then return to their classrooms or go outside to eat (weather permitting). 
Students are still wearing their masks as they go to and from the cafeteria. 

● Specials are now being held in the actual specials classrooms such as the music room, 
art room, gym, etc. 

● Title I groups and small academic instructional groups are mixing students across grade 
levels as needed to meet student academic needs. Sanitizing and mask wearing is 
occurring during these times. 

● Students are now allowed to bring treats to school for birthday celebrations. Treats must 
be store bought, individually wrapped with the manufacturer’s seal. 
 


